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TRAFFIC UPDATE
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Hunt Companies Hawaiʻi has postponed planned road construction at the Kamokila
Blvd. and FDR Ave. intersection. It was determined that previous contraflow patterns
on Kamokila Blvd. should be reevaluated to make driving conditions safer for those
who traverse the area. Our top priorities have always been to ensure the safety of
drivers, pedestrians, and construction crews. Hunt's construction team will continue to
work with the community to minimize traffic impacts and develop an alternative traffic
pattern to ensure the safety of the community. We appreciate your patience and kōkua.

For more information, visit: 
WWW.HUNTKALAELOA.COM

 Or email: kalaeloa@huntcompanies.com

Kamokila Boulevard construction
and contraflow postponed.

Construction Underway

FDR Ave.: Safety barriers have been installed, and work is underway to widen FDR from
two lanes to four. During construction, there is no pedestrian access along this stretch
of FDR Ave. due to safety concerns. Please use caution when driving through the area. 

https://www.huntkalaeloa.com/

